
 

Yonge North Subway Extension Construction Notice 

 

 

Still have questions? Ask us!   

•  Write to us at: YorkRegion@metrolinx.com 
Call us at: 416-202-7000 

    Find us on social media@YongeSubwayExt 
    Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt 

 
 

 

 

 

Updated: March 6, 2025  

Overnight Partial Right-lane Closure on Yonge Street South of John Street  
March 10, 2025 - March 14, 2025 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Residents/Business Owners, 
 

We are writing to inform you about the overnight partial right-lane closure on Yonge Street south of John Street from  
March 10, 2025 to March 14, 2025. This work is meant to support our on-going scheduled utility work on behalf of the Yonge North 
Subway Extension until May 1, 2025 (see attached notice). 
 

Partial Lane Closure Details 
Date: March 10, 2025 – March 14, 2025 
Tine: Monday to Friday 6pm to 7am 
Reason for Closure: To facilitate on-going utility work on Yonge Street 
 

What to Expect 

• Noise and Vibration: 
o Residents will experience minimal noise during the work hours. We are taking measures to reduce disruption as 

much as possible, and noise and vibration levels will be monitored through construction.  

• Traffic Impacts: 
o Partial right-lane closure on Yonge Street south of John Street.   
o Right-turn access on to John Street will be maintained. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this closure and appreciate your understanding. Safety remains our top priority, and 
this work is essential to support the Yonge North Subway Extension.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our 
Community Engagement Team for the Yonge North Subway Extension via email: YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com 
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